HALL ROAD LIGHTS BREAKDOWN

QUOTE:
£9412.08
VAT £1882.42

TOTAL £11294.50

PAYMENT MADE IN NOVEMBER
£5040
VAT £1008

TOTAL £6048

PAYMENT TO BE MADE IN FEBRUARY
£4372.50

VAT £874.50

TOTAL £5247

EXTRA PAYMENT

£435

VAT £87

TOTAL £522

GRANTS RECEIVED

2000

1040

2420

3952 TOTAL £9412

VAT TO BE RECLAIMED £1969.50



REPORT TO WOULDHAM PARISH COUNCIL 4 FEBRUARY 2020

By the Tonbridge and Malling Borough Councillors for
Burham and Wouldham Ward
Councillors Dave Davis and Roger Dalton

PARISH PARTNERSHIP 6™ FEBRUARY

1.

The next parish partnership is this Thursday. An agenda for that meeting is attached.

WASTE COLLECTION CONTRACT

2.

4,

Whilst the waste collection contract is still no where near the standard our residents need,
we hope that residents are detecting improvements.

. We urge residents to continue to report missed bins or failure to deliver new bins. The

reports should go to waste services at TMBC but to keep Roger Dalton informed so he can
continue to keep up the pressure to ensure things improve.

This matter is on the agenda ot the Parish Partnership Panel on 6" February,

BOVIS CONSTRUCTION WORK PETERS VILLAGE

5. We passed on the good news that the necessary piling to strengthen the foundations of the
houses in the Bovis area of Peters Village will be done by a quiet process known as
Continuous Flight Auguring. This drills a deep hole that is filted with concrete to form the
pile. )

6. There could have been the noisier process of hammered plies but that is not necessary.

7. The residents that might be affected do not seem to have been informed of this and we
will try and check out why before your meeting.

MR10 PROW UPDATE

8. In our last report we had concerns about the signage and barriers on MR10 and after our

chasing things up it is fully intended to put both barriers and signage in to complete this
project.



